Freeman High School Parents and Students

Freeman School District Staff

Thank you for choosing school lunch this year!
Please make note to check your meal account to ensure there is adequate funds to purchase lunch.  Beginning Monday May 18th, lunch meals may not be purchased by HS students or District staff with a negative balance.  Please make arrangements to bring lunch if funds are not available your meal account.
We enjoy providing quality meals to all our students and staff, but need your help in keeping our program running strong by maintaining meal account balances.  

Steps to Access Your Student's Meal Account
:  

1.  Access and pay your meal account online:
Go to the District Home Page at Freemansd.org
  Above on the top right side of the screen Click on Family Access
  Enter log in information (username and password)    

Note:  If you forgot your password, Click on "Forgot my password" and your password will be e-mailed to you if we have your e-mail address. (If we do not have your e-mail please send it to us.  We use e-mail for district communication that you will want to get.)

 Once in Skyward, click on Food Services to find your student's current balance

2. Send check to school with your child in a sealed envelope with child’s name on it and what it the money is for.  The funds will then be sent to the office for deposit.
Please call Marci McGill, Nutrition Services Director,  if you have any questions or concerns at 291-7510.  

Thank you very much for your support!
The Nutrition Services staff
